
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 11th April at 2:30pm – 3:15pm join us in the 

Family Room for coffee (or tea), a biscuit and a chat. 

We would love to hear from you about how we can make 

relationships between families and school better. 

We will be joined by Kate Genever who is supporting us in 

gathering your thoughts on how we can make the St 

George’s (and wider) community work better for you and 

your families. 

We would like to discuss: 

 How we can work with families to improve 

attendance – what do you feel the barriers are? 

 What support we can offer to families struggling 

with mental health issues 

… and anything else you would like to share. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 


